February 8, 2006

To All Youth Team Coaches and/or Administrators:

Every team has to become familiar with the new Club Manager
program that was introduced to everyone last month in January.
We are having another training session on Sunday, February 19" in
San Jose at the home of Charlie Sheppard at 2:00 p.m. If you are
interested in attending this training please let me know as soon as
possible. If we have not heard from enough interested individuals
by Wednesday February 15™ we will cancel the training.

You can reach me at:

joanne.camargo@ousd.k12.ca.us or 510 879-8642 (9-5).
This is my work email and work telephone number. I can be
reached much easier during the day using these two sources.
Thank you everyone, for your prompt attention to this matter.

Joanne Slaton-Camargo



